
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBa2808/1dn
MDK:kjf:ph

March 13, 2012

Rep. Mason:

The additional amendments for other technical college districts will be similar to this
amendment, except that the quorum for the appointment committee will be expressed
differently.  The reason for the difference is that the appointment committee for the
Blackhawk technical college district is the only committee with three members.  The
appointment committees for all the other districts will have more than three members.

Mark D. Kunkel
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−0131
E−mail:  mark.kunkel@legis.wisconsin.gov


